Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
Taylor, Tommytltaylor@aging.sc.gov
Theriot, Susanstheriot@aging.sc.gov
Ellison, Ruchellerellison@aging.sc.gov
8/13/2013 9:59:08 PM

RE: June Reimbursements

The Payment Request Form has got to get done. If we have to pay from Title Ill, do it. Providers are going to be
complaining if we can't pay AAA's. Can invoices be processed Wednesday?

From: Taylor, Tommy

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 8:54 AM
To: Kester, Tony

Cc: Theriot, Susan; Ellison, Ruchelle
Subject: FW: June Reimbursements

Good morning,

As a result of our meeting with you, our instructions were:

Any June invoice not processed in FY13 would be re-invoiced in FY14 .

PSAs would submit their request on the new template that Ruchelle is working on.

Title 11 12 reimbursement will be to the penny ; all others this year will be whole dollars .
Ruchelle is currently working on the new Payment Request Forms.

I will talk with her this morning and get a time line for completion.

Please let me know, if you have any other questions,
Tommy

From: Theriot, Susan

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 8:33 AM
To: Taylor, Tommy

Subject: FW: June Reimbursements

From: Kester, Tony

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 2:00 PM
To: Theriot, Susan

Subject: June Reimbursements

I have seen several e-mails from the AAA's asking about June reimbursements. Please see where we are with those.

Thanks.
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